
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

Friday 10th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

World Book Day is on the horizon and this year we are celebrating it 

in a wonderful way. Our focus will be around telling stories and we 

are thrilled to welcome Jon the Storyteller who will be taking 

workshops and telling stories throughout the day. 

 

Essential information: 

 

Date: Thursday March 2nd  2023 

What: Storytelling day 

Anything I need to wear/bring in?: You may come in to school wearing pyjamas/onesies or 

bring a cushion or a teddy. We know not everyone enjoys dressing up and so we ask that you 

choose one of the options for the day. If you are not wearing your pyjamas please come dressed in 

your school uniform as usual. 

How can parents be involved?: We would love for parents to come in for the first part of the 

day, 8:45 – 9:15am, and find a gorgeous book and a cosy spot to share a story with their child or 

a few children! 

 

Children in Year 4 will have forest school in the afternoon and so will need to bring their forest 

school clothes to change into if they are wearing pyjamas in the morning. 

 

Jon the storyteller will work with KS2 classes in the morning and join us for assembly. The he will 

work with KS1 and Reception classes in the afternoon. We are asking for £2 voluntary contribution 

towards the cost of his visit. 

 

We have attached your World Book Day Token to this letter so that you can use it over half term to 

claim your free World Book Day book or to use to take £1 off a book of your choice. 

 

We hope the children will enjoy the day using objects, drama, pictures and more in order to create 

their own stories to tell each other and to bring home to share with you. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs Totman 

(English lead) 

 

 

I enclose £2 contribution to World Book Day Storyteller session. 

 

Child’s name _______________________________________________________ 

 

Signed  __________________________________________ 

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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